
2020 Shakin’ Together meeting from April 17 to 19 
 
Shakin’ Together will come together in hotel De Fortuna in the small town of Edam, which is 
close to Amsterdam.  
 
We will start with sightseeing on Friday, visit the big Amsterdam flea market on Saturday and 
have our chapter meeting Sunday morning in the hotel. This includes the unveiling of our new 
chapter shaker. 
 
Contact Harald Knust for more info at shaker.collector@alice-dsl.net  
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